
…Hi All,

With me being in Qld, I’m unable to conduct any SheSails programs at present. 

Once the borders open, and there is a full understanding of the Covid rules to be set in place, I’d love to run another SheSails “New to Sailing” co

Laura Stoltenberg from Richmond River Sailing Club has a women’s series racing program in place with the last one being on 5 December. It is i

participating in it. 

At the end of October Maddie, Kate and myself attended the Women’s keelboat regatta.  With Maddie as skipper, we came 7th out of 8 boats com

teams from Mooloolaba - having good knowledge of the small sailing area), and travel around the country competing against other states.  The w

opened our eyes to what else is going on in women’s sailing.  Mooloolaba also run women’s development courses each semester which is buildin

TVSC blue long sleeved shirts and a red cap, with red zinc - we looked very professional!

When the borders do open, with permission to use the club pacers, we could have a women’s series with the pacers, similar to what Mooloolaba 

the confidence of those women who have gone through the last 2 courses held, plus the existing female members, to learn how to sail in a race e

So once there’s clarification on the borders in relation to Covid, I’ll run another course, and send out a survey on a pacer race day.  If the pacer g

Kind regards

Monique

She Sails Rep


